Martin Marietta Materials

Rocky Mountain Division
10170 Church Ranch Way, Suite 201
Westminster, CO 80021

May 23, 2012

Mr. Tim Cazier

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80504

Re: Follow up to inspection for M-2002-009
Dear Mr. Cazier:
Please accept this letter as our request to extend the corrective action date from 5/24/12 to 6/4/12

for submitting proof that a mine identification sign has been posted at the entrance. The sign
has been made and posted. I will be on site May 29™ and will get a picture to submit.

Sincerely, ,
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Julie Mikulas
Land Manager



